
 

 

 

PLANNING SUB-COMMITTEE 
 Thursday 4th February  2021 

 

- ADDENDUM TO AGENDA – 

 
 
Item 5.1 – Land Adjacent to 28 Stambourne Way  - 20/01611/FUL 
 

The applicants have clarified red boundary line of site confirming proposed building 

to be constructed entirely within boundary of the site as identified in para 8.16 of 

report replacing floorplans   

1215- 010/C, 1215- 011/B, 1215- 012/B, 1215- 013/B 

With  

1215- 010/D, 1215- 011/C, 1215- 012/C, 1215- 013/C 

 

Item 5.2 – 6 Westow Hill – 20/02725/FUL 

Since the publication of the committee report one additional representation has been 
submitted. The following comments were made:  
 

 “I am writing to raise concerns about the planning application to open an adult 

gaming centre in Westwood Hill, Crystal Palace.  I can see no benefit to the 

local community in having such an outlet in this street area. It is gambling under 

a socially accepted heading and will not one that is needed in this area”. (Officer 

Comment:  this matter has already been addressed in the committee report). 

 

It is noted that the Committee report indicates that advertisement consent will be 
required for the proposed advertisement.  This is incorrect and the advertisement 
consent has been granted under LPA reference: 20/03182/ADV. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


